
- - - - . - - . _ _ - -

O G
unc minina nno mn.una

|

!

Division of United Nuclear Corporation 113 Sixth Street N.W.Unc A unc nasounces Company Muquerque, New Medco 8M02
*

Telephone 505/643-7323
$05/843-7324

Il 1

1 1
I

APR 0 9198?]IApril 7, 1982 i~ . --

RADIATION PROTEC110N DUREAU

Mr. Kent Breese
N.M. Environmental Improvement Division
P. O. Box 968
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87503

Dear Mr. Breese:

I am in reccipt of your March 30, 1982 letter regarding Condition
No. 5 of the August 19, 1980 EID letter.

I am at a loss as to what prompted this reminder. Are you sug-
gesting that UNC has overlooked this Condition in our milling
operations?

For clarification, the neutralization repcrt that you reference
does not report mill operations. It does report operations of
tailings neutralization circuits.

Very truly yours,
,

['[./1

Thomas M. Hill, Director
Tailings Management
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cc: T. F. Bailey
D. Misra
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